
 

Holiday Decorating Committee 

Report & Update - October 19, 2022 

Dale DesIslets 

 

• We are in our second decade of Holiday lighting in The Village. Once 

again, thanks to all the team members, neighbours and passers-by 

who cheered us on each season. 

 

• MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  

The 2022 holiday lighting will be on Sunday, November 27 at dusk in 

Dietsch Park (whether wet, dry or snowy). Reminders and start time 

will be communicated via VCA emails. Decorations will continue every 

evening until the end of January 

 

• We have had a few team members move away, so new volunteers are 

always welcome to decorate trees or lampposts.  

Contact Dale DesIslets at 289-868-8856, or vcadecorteam@gmail.com 

 

• EVERYONE CAN BE A VOLUNTEER:  

Every resident can help keep our neighbourhood decorations shining 

throughout the holiday season. If you see a set or a group of lights 

out, decorations askew, reindeer tipped over in the wind…whatever. 

Let us know, and we’ll make it right. Contact Dale DesIslets at the 

email or phone number above. 

 

• Contributions and feedback are also welcome; contributions to the VCA 

President or Treasurer; feedback to Dale DesIslets 
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